
BRAILLE MINISTRY
Reporting Period--January 2025

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

The Braille ministry continues to move forward as we enter our second year in 2025.

Translation of the Spring literature was completed this month, and Summer literature was 
ordered. The translation of it has started in earnest. Each set of quarterlies comes with its own 
challenges and learning experiences. Please continue to pray for the Lord’s enablement for this 
work.

We had a literature request from a church in North Carolina for two blind ladies. However, 
they were unable to make use of Braille in electronic form which this ministry provides. We 
regret being unable to meet the need at hand, but not all Braille readers can utilize the 
refreshable Braille devices required for reading Braille in electronic form.

Your continuing support and prayers for the Braille ministry are both encouraging and 
essential. Thank you, and may God bless you for your part in this ministry.

Also, please keep Brother Marvin Prevost and his wife in your prayers as her declining health 
has presented difficult challenges recently.

Respectfully submitted, 

John Smith
Desktop Braille Publishing 
Northwood Baptist Church
P.O. Box 8096
Columbia, MO 65205
Phone: (573) 268-6719



Financial Report for January 2025

Income:

$1,825.00 Brought forward from December
   $50.00 Northwood BC, Columbia, MO
   $50.00 Calvary MBC, Sheridan, AR
  $225.00 First MBC, Salinas, CA
  $100.00 First MBC, Antioch, CA
  $202.00 First MBC, Fresno, CA
   $55.00 Lone Oak BC, Plant City, FL
  $100.00 Landmark MBC, Casa Grande, AZ
____________________
$2,607.00 Total Income

Expenses:

  $200.00 Ministry support for John Smith
   $50.00 for bookkeeping services
   $50.00 Monthly service charge for internet access
   $17.00 Monthly service charge for cell phone
   $34.00 Office supplies
____________________
  $351.00 total expenses

Funds on hand: $2,256.00 
Reserve Equipment fund: $12,807.00


